Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
October 13, 2007

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:03 a.m. at Trev Deeley's Conference Room.
It was really good weather so approximately half of the members rode to the meeting.

OLD BUSINESS:

September 9 — Rumble in the Rock ride to Squamish was a great success. There were 200 — 250 bikes that
attended. There were 7 large boxes of food and $900 cash that was donated to the food bank. $400 was also
raised for the Burn Fund.

September 12 — Dinner and a evening ride to Me & Ed’s restaurant.

September 15 — Ride to Pemberton with 13 bikes, which also continued on to the Duffy Lake road. Other
rides continued on to Kamloops.

September 15 — Bike night at the BC Lions football game. Thank you to all that volunteered.

September 23 — Oyster Run ride was cancelled, as the Border crossing line up was too long of a wait. We
continued on a Fraser Valley ride to Harrison that was lead by Darwin. Thank you Darwin for the Great ride.
September 30 - Ride to the Valley

October 6 — Season ender ride cancelled as of course due to the RAIN.

October 7 — Vancouver Toy Run, numbers were down due to the weather.

October 7 — After Burner Party at Trev Deeley’s. It was a great event; there was a really good band playing
and lots of snacks. There was a 50/50 draw with the proceeds going to the Christmas Bureau. The winner of
$131.50 was Rick Anderson. $124.00 was also raised by Bandana donations that go to the Burn Camp fund.
For the riders that did not make the 2007 Toy Run, their t-shirts and pins will be available at Trev Deeley’s
by donation.

October 8 — Last minute organized ride to the Wildcat Grill in Chilliwack (Rosedaie).

NEW BUSINESS:

Roy Vickers, a famous Native Indian Artist will be exhibiting his work at Trev Deeley’s. The date will be
confirmed at the next meeting.

The Vancouver H.O.G. Chapter will be again sponsoring a family or two at Christmas this year. If anyone
knows of a family that requires help this Christmas season, please let Vern & Diane know soon, otherwise
we will go to the Christmas Bureau for the family.

Tom Kozar has passed away. He was a long time H.O.G. member. The Funeral will be October 29 at the
Operating Engineers Hall in Burnaby (4333 Ledger Ave.) at 1:00 p.m.
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